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As a native Oregonian for 70 years and as someone concerned about urban sprawl 

and the conservation of agricultural lands, I oppose this bill. HB 2400 would fragment 

Oregon’s agricultural and forest lands by allowing an additional house on every rural 

property. It is written in a way to encourage short-term resale, with no safeguards for 

protecting these valuable lands that feed our communities. 


